
This week we have been learning about different festivals
which happen in different countries. For example in Spain there
is a festival where horses dance! This is called Feria del
Caballo which means 'horse fair'.

It has been lovely and sunny so we have all been able to go
and play on the field. It's nice to have such a big outdoor
space.

Charlotte - Year 4

Kids Rock! 

 



It has been wonderful to have warmer weather this week. Our
pupils have enjoyed learning outside in different lessons and
eating lunch on the field. As we move forward into the Summer
term, we plan on utilising the outdoor environment for learning
in all year groups, so pupils will need sun hats, sun cream and
a waterbottle everyday.

Oaks class have made a start on weeding and tidying kitchen
garden. We hope to start planting seeds soon and seeing what
will grow.



Our virtual class assemblies resumed
this week. Oaks were the first class to
record a fabulous and informative
assembly, teaching the other classes
all about how the brain works. 

These assemblies are shared in school
via Google Classroom where pupils
watch a prerecorded video of their
peers. Well done Oaks - a fantastic
effort!



We have been lucky enough to have some tiny visitors in
Willows and Oaks class this year. Do you know what these
are?

All classes will get an opportunity to observe our tiny
tadpoles as they move through their life cycle to become
a frog.



In Science, Rowans have been learning about classifying
animals. Have a look at the wonderful work they have
produced! 

Finally, we would like to thank our pupils who have shared
what they have been doing at home via our online classroom!


